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The RCIP website is now open.

OCHIAI Emiko / January 18, 2015 12:51AM

The RCIP website is now open.

The RCIP website is now open thanks to the devotion of Mr. Gustav Wang. Thank you, Gustav! 

gustav / January 23, 2015 12:28PM

Re: The RCIP website is now open.

Ochiai-sensei, thank you for your compliment.  I think the credit belongs to all of us in the consortium. 

Looking forward to flourishing development of our consortium! 
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